B M W Riders of Toledo January 27,1971

welcome Jim and Ellen Casey. We are glad to have you, as members of the BMW diders of Toledo. For those of you that were not present at last months meeting, Jim and Ellen were voted into the club.

Again for those of you that did not attend last months meeting, we now have a Poker Run scheduled for May 23,1971. This was set up at the sanction meeting in Columbus on January 3,1971, by some of our members attending this meeting.

Don't forget to bring any ideas to the coming meeting you might have on some money making projects. We are open for suggestions.

Anyone who would like to order some new patches, bring your money to the coming meeting, as Don Smith will be sending in another order. The price of these patches are \$1.65 each.

Remember the conversation at last months meeting between a few members on a campout for the week-end of January the 16th. My understanding is the only one that went was our President. What happened to the others?

This is a little reminder! Don't forget to call me the 1st of February for your mileage report. I need your odometer reading.

Don't forget our next meeting will be on TUESDAY February 9,1971. See you then

Without your support, we re nothing, Your secretary,
Liz Smith

P.S. DON'T FORGET TO CALL
IN YOUR MILEAGE!!!